
  

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Sunset Beach Resident, 

 

 Please join us at our January 2nd Sunset Beach Community Association 

meeting. We will be discussing and voting on possibly having a Certified 

Farmer’s Market. The proposal is to have the market on Thursday mornings 

between seven am and noon in the south parking lot near Second Street. 

 

      If the proposal is approved by the SBCA, the city of Huntington Beach 

will then go through the permit process to approve the application.  

 

Any concerns and comments will be addressed at the January 2nd meeting.  

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kevin Paulson 

President, Sunset Beach Community Association 

 

 
 
 

 

 


